
Comments for Planning Application 19/00334/LBC

 

Application Summary

Application Number: 19/00334/LBC

Address: Land To The North Of Castle Street And South-East Of Waterhouse Lane, Including

Castle Buildings And The Earl De Grey Public House Kingston Upon Hull HU1 2DA

Proposal: Application for listed building consent for demolition and partial rebuilding of Earl de

Grey Public House; erection of link extension to Castle Buildings and Earl de Grey; refurbishment,

reconfiguration of, and external alterations to Castle Buildings.

Case Officer: Simon Mounce

 

Customer Details

Name: Not Available

Address: Not Available

 

Comment Details

Commenter Type: Member of the Public

Stance: Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

Comment Reasons:

Comment:The Hull & East Yorkshire Branch of the Campaign for Real Ale (CAMRA) has no

objections to the proposed partial demolition and rebuilding of the Earl de Grey public house in a

new location as part of the overall proposal for the area. However the branch would like to add its

support to the request from the Hull Civic Society that the reconstructed building be laid out in

such a way that its historic use as a pub can be continued. While accepting that future uses

cannot be determined at this stage its use as a public house is part of the reason for the listing.

After all the listing criteria are that a building is of both architectural AND historic interest. The

inability to continue the use of this iconic building as a pub would therefore seriously detract from

its reason for being listed in the first place.


